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To: Natalie Lansdown
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Hi Natalie,

Following on from our meeting last Wednesday thank you for sending through
the sketch showing the revised option for the proposed side extension to your
existing barn conversion.

| will update the LPA’s case record for your pre-application submission
confirming that the revised details for the side extension overcome the
concerns that were set out in the formal response sent on 26t July by the case
officer.

In summary please accept this email as confirmation that the proposals as
shown on the Sketch Option 3 drawing are considered acceptable and could
be supported by policies DP1 and DP7 of the Mendip Local Plan.

Kind regards
Siman Jnafford

Simon Trafford
Team Leader — Development Management & Planning Enforcement (East)
Somerset Council



